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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

RE: [EXTERNAL] M-1987-171 Fountain Colony Pit Inspection Follow-up 
1 message

Nicole.Hapl <Nicole.Hapl@kiewit.com> Wed, Nov 29, 2017 at 3:50 PM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Hi Tim,

 

1.)    I have attached an invoice for thistle control and a letter from T-P about the Saltceder tree.

2.)    I’m looking for the removal in 2003.

3.)    Topsoil – no more has been stockpiled and it has not been spread on pit floor.

4.)    Will send in the morning

 

 

 

Nicole Hapl-Martinez

Plant Engineer

719/393/0026 office

719/393/7418 fax

Kiewit Infrastructure

3651 Wabash Street

Colorado Springs, CO 80906

 

From: Cazier - DNR, Tim [mailto:tim.cazier@state.co.us]  
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 10:16 AM 
To: Nicole.Hapl <Nicole.Hapl@kiewit.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] M-1987-171 Fountain Colony Pit Inspec�on Follow-up

 

Hi Nicole,

 

I'm trying to finalize the inspection report for my inspection.  There are a few items I need to follow up with you:

 

1)  Tamerisk Control.  On July 25th we had some back and forth emails addressing control of the Salt Cedar (tamarisk) at
the Fountain Colony Pit.  Your final email requested what documentation the Division would accept for demonstrating you
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had started the required control program.  I replied by stating "sending us a copy of their [TP Enterprises Inc.?] itemized bill
will suffice for our records.  We'll also need the bill for cutting 2 years down the road."  to date, I have not seen any
documentation demonstrating you sprayed the tamarisk/salt cedar.  If you can send me that documentation, I can close
out the initial treatment portion of the corrective action.

 

2)  Concrete pads:  During the inspection, we discussed the concrete pads for the batch plant that was approved in
technical revision #2 (TR-02). You thought at the time, the concrete pads were still there but had been covered up with pit
run material.  You said you would double check.  Have you had a chance to double check on that?  If they have been
removed, can you provide the Division wit a receipt if performed by a contractor, or a work order (or something similar) if
done by Kiewit?

 

3) Topsoil:  During the inspection we had some discussion as to whether any more topsoil was stockpiled and if it had
beeen spread onthe pit floor.  I meant to follow-up earlier.  Have you received any clarification on topsoil stackpiles and
placement?

 

4)  Annual Report:  The Division is moving the responsibility for following up on annual report discrepancies to the
specialists (like me).  Our records indicate no map was sent with the 2017 annual report.  This is required by statute
(C.R.S. 34-32.5-116(3)(a)). I will try to contact Daniel Leone this week to discuss with him, but it will be listed in the
inspection report if I don't recieve the requried map.

 

Please let me know if you have any questions.

 

Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

 

 

P 303.866.3567 x8169  |  F 303.832.8106  |  C 303.328.5229

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

tim.cazier@state.co.us  |  http://secure-web.cisco.com/1FnIXDywjGt4zmCqZDpnlItiOFvzV6
S7918OCWAiSPF0wQMj9rlVCHp3m0YABcjwpj4v9MS3WgAY1-FhlwY-07PFGcIZhXnJPFpbh1EIW9QjUBOwFw
yYQ1j6eouLgR0ClFu-ADiW5XfMJq2g0RyxEYRGDltqN3aKcVemkIJ8yOWU-l97ypX17Ji8mHScBPAIQa9IsjsbtEP
gKfg9RW2c22PbWLBUKRuaq8pWsd5A4897OMkrPPahTRvgDoK5v7FTe/http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mining.state.co.us
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